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Mrs. Lida Dove. 
Rites Saturday 

Funeral services will be held 
for Mrs. Lydia Dove, $2, mother- 
in-law of Dr. Lilliam S. Dove, 
Saturday at 11 a. m. at Collins 
Funeral Parlors,.1411 E. 67th st. 

Baha'i prayers will be read 
during the rites. by Ellsworth 
Blackwell, and interment will be 
in. Lincoln cemetery. 

The body will lie in state in 
the chape) Friday at 8 p.m. 
during which time friends of the 
family may pay their respects. 

Mrs. Deve, mather of the Jate 
John Fitch Dove, died Oct. 4, 
in the Mark Howard Nursing 
home. — ; 

In addition to her daughter-in- 
law, Dr. Dove, she is survived 
by a grandson, John Fitch Dove, 
a granddaughter, Mrs. Lillian 
TI; a granddaughter, Mrs. Lil- 
lian D. Mitchell and two great 
grandsons, Delmar Kermit Mit- 
chell and Keith Singleton Mit- 
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